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Submitter Comments:

I am very disappointed that this bill may allow a number of protections to be overturned in the 
development of the Victoria Park area for the 2032 Olympic stadia.  This was to be a beautiful inner 
city park space for the enjoyment of all, and the continued protection of its current heritage and 
environmental values.  What value does hosting an Olympics bring to our city, which we like to tout 
as being a 'biodiversity capital' , if we have to destroy such an area to do so.  And what a nightmare 
next seven years for anyone who lives, works or studies near this area (especially the RBWH, schools 
on Gregory Terrace and the Kelvin Grove QUT campus)  
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